
       Scott County Board of Supervisors 
       November 13, 2019, 8:00 a.m. 
 

The Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with Kinzer, Maxwell, 
Beck, Knobbe and Croken present.  

 
This special meeting was called for the purpose of canvassing the votes cast at 

the November 5, 2019 Scott County City/School Elections. 
 
Roxanna Moritz, County Auditor, said the Secretary of State required a post-

election audit, which was held on November 12th, and the results matched the Election 
Day total.  She said prior to enabling legislation she could not legally open a sealed 
ballot box and hand count the vote to audit against machine counted votes.  
 
She said total voter turnout was 14.79 percent, with a school board turnout of 9 percent.  
 
She said overall turnout was up across the state due to combining the elections, and 
added there were 108 different ballot styles in Scott County due to the various 
combination of races from conducting the elections together.  
 
Supervisor Croken said he thinks Scott County has the most professional election 
operation in Iowa.  
 
Moritz said she met with the County GIS Manager and Webmaster on November 12th 
to review possible changes. She said one change would be videos and tests on the 
website to help poll-workers. She said another change would be using GIS to visually 
map early voting to assist in making poll-worker assignments based on how many 
voters have voted early.  

 
Moved by Croken, seconded by Maxwell a motion to certify the results of the 

November 5, 2019 Scott County City/School Elections. Roll Call: All Ayes. 
 
Moved by Maxwell, seconded by Beck at 8:21 a.m. a motion to adjourn the 

special meeting. All Ayes. 
 
 
 
 
       ______________________________ 
       Tony Knobbe, Chair of the Board 
       Scott County Board of Supervisors 
 
 
___________________________ 
ATTEST: Roxanna Moritz 
      Scott County Auditor 


